
 

St. Patrick’s N.S. 
Covid-19 Summary for Parents 

 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
This is a short summary of our full Response Plan for easy reference. You can read our full Response Plan ​here​. 

 
Drop off takes place between 8.50am to 9.20am.  
 

� Please follow the ‘Drop and Go’ system 
 

� Only collect at the appointed time for your children. 

Pupils are encouraged to walk or cycle to school. 
 

To pick up a child during school hours, please phone first. 
 

There will be no access to the classroom for parents or 
visitors, bar exceptional circumstances. 
 
All staff will complete COVID induction training. 

 
Pupils should come prepared for all types of weather.  
 
As per current guidelines, all staff will wear a mask when 
physical distancing is not possible.  

 
Pupils and staff will wash their hands regularly, using proper 
technique. 

 
Everyone will use the hand sanitiser provided on entry and 

exit  

The class will be cleaned daily. The school has purchased a 
mobile sanitiser to sanitise the classrooms each evening. 
Toys will be disinfected weekly. 

 
Pupils must be kept home with ​high temperature, cough, 
breathing difficulties or loss of taste or smell​. Pupils 
should also be kept home if generally unwell. 

 
Pupils should stay home for 14 days after returning from a 
country not on the green list. 

 
If showing symptoms, pupils will be isolated and parents 
called. Parents will contact the GP for further advice. 

 
Each class is a bubble and pods will be formed within each 
class.  

 
Physical distancing is not a requirement for Juniors to 2nd 
class. Pupils in 3rd-6th will physically distance themselves in 
their pods in their classrooms. 

 
  Pupils should bring a full pencil case of stationery on the first  
  day. This will remain in school.  

 
Any shared resources will be wiped down at the end of the 
day. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1tZQ6zmihSL94UOMCuZ_JGl5WdknFUrvp/view?usp=sharing

